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Internal Flare Update for Bumper Mount Speaker
MA:0133 • 02/2025

We are announcing a change to the internal plastic flare in our bumper mount speaker models SP123BCC  
and SP123BMC. 

What’s Changing? 

•	The internal plastic flare, previously Grey, will now be Black.
•	This component is located behind the siren’s flange and is not visible when installed. 

The speaker’s functionality, installation process, and external appearance have not been changed. If you have 
any questions about this change, please contact your Whelen sales representative. 
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